Minnesota Dragonfly Society Board of Directors Meeting:June 16 2022

Attending: Ami Thompson, John Arthur, Cathy Perkins, Terry Carr, Curt Oien, Leah
Darst, Dave Doyle, Mike Moen, and Kurt Mead

Meeting was called to order at 6:38

MDS Merchandise:

We are lacking youth hats and shirts for our merchandise. The prices have increased
dramatically. The hats we want should continue to have the nymph logo on the back.
We had some concerns about pricing. Most organizations have increased hat prices to
$30. Should we increase to match this or accept a slim margin? There is a need to get
this merchandise soon since we have several events coming up soon. A motion was
made to authorize the expenditure beyond $500 for Perk to buy the hats and shirts.

Scott King Project:

One of his books is nearly finished but would take someone some time to go through his
notes and update the text. No one has the time this year. We decided to wait until next
summer, when Ami will try to devote some time to completing this.

Approved meeting minutes for May meeting

Approved Treasurer's report

Committee Reports

Communication: No one was available to report

Research: No one was available to report

Outreach:

Perk volunteered to lead the Pollinator festival
John will check to see if he can lead the National Night Out in St. Paul.
We have covered the leads for the 3 events on Saturday, June 18.

Dave is leading Trout Brook on June 22, Perk will help.

We still need someone for Swede Hollow, and the Corn Maze.

Development: No one was available to report
Adjourned at 7:38.



